
Parents Right to Know  

Title I School-Wide  

 Title I Targeted Assistance  

Programs 

 

To Champion Schools Parents: 

Any parent of a child attending a school which conducts a Title I School-Wide 

or Title I Targeted Assistance Program may request information regarding the 

professional qualifications of the student’s teacher.  

 The information must state: 

 If the teacher meets Arizona State qualifications/ licensure 

requirements. 

 If the teacher has a baccalaureate degree. 

 

Information requests are available in the Front Office. 

 

 


